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From: Holly Rodriguez <hrodriguez@aresmgmt.com>  
Sent: Thursday, April 13, 2023 11:06 AM 
To: CITY CLERK <CITYCLERK@costamesaca.gov> 
Cc: MINTER, JASON <JASON.MINTER@costamesaca.gov> 
Subject: 4/13/23 Parks & Community Service Commission - Item 1 

Hello, 

My name is Holly Rodriguez and I am a resident in the Mesa Verde community of Costa Mesa. My husband and I have 
appreciated the installation of the two pickleball courts at Tanager Park and have met so many great friends through the 
sport. While we frequent these courts, they do get very busy and we’re asking that the city use the grant fund money to 
install additional pickleball courts at the TeWinkle Park and/or convert some of the tennis courts into pickleball courts 
(you can fit four pickleball courts for every one tennis court). There is a rapidly-growing demand for pickleball and I 
know the city residents would appreciate more places to play and host tournaments. 

Thank you, 

Holly Rodriguez 

This message, including any attachments, may include privileged, confidential and/or inside information. Any 
distribution or use of this communication by anyone other than the intended recipient(s) is strictly prohibited unless 
authorized by the sender and may be unlawful. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender by 
replying to this message and then delete it from your system.  

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Report any suspicious activities to the 
Information Technology Department. 


